
Dear Oregon Legislature, 

Any support of SB978, or its amendments, is an opposition to your oath and fiduciary duty. This is due to 
the direct attack that SB978, its amendments, and other similar proposed bills has upon Oregon's 
Constitution, The U.S. Constitution, and the people of Oregon. Now is the time for you to ceast and 
desist this attack. 

Not only do you not have support from the populace, upon which this attack is being made, but you also 
lack support from The U.S. Supreme Court. 

Listen to the public, research U.S. Supreme Court decisions, and uphold your oath. 

Thank You, 

Troy McGuire 
Gold Hill, OR 

 


